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First name: Stuart
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Title: 

Comments: Good morning Bret. I'm writing you to let you know my thoughts on the TV show being filmed in lil

Duncan.

 

 

 

There is a large portion of the community that rely on that area for deer and moose hunting as well as ducks. I

feel that it will have a negative effect on the subsistence life style we rely upon as a community as well as the

numerous individuals that troll and crab there.

 

 

 

I am opposed to the filming in that location at that time of year.

 

 

 

Thank you for your time

 

Stuart Eddy

 

Sent from my iPhone


